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Dear Inspectorate committee

I believe this may be my last chance to beg you not to give planning consent to Sizewell C .

There are so many many environmental reasons for it not to go ahead and I’'m sure you’ve heard most of them
but I don’t understand how consent could possibly be given without knowing where it’s essential water supply
will come from.

I do hope you will see the whole picture clearly and come to the wise conclusion that this dreadful project
should be stopped before any more time and money is wasted on it.

Your sincerely

Ms Dale MacSweeney






